&TH June 1990

Miss Susan Taglur
35E 38th St,3
NEW-YORK

Dear Susan,

Thank you for your letter of 26th May.

I shall be delighted to know the adress of Li Bin. If you see
him, tell him that I would like very much to have him in Mon-
gofre any day of September or October.

Best regards to Michael and Stephanie.
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